Newsletter from the Garden of Eden
November 2012.

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden
of Eden for November 2012. There were many groups of kind
people came to organize the wonderful activities for our kids all
month. Our kids enjoyed doing all activities and happy to
receive a visit from kind people.
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On the 2™ of November in the evening, all the kids at the
Garden of Eden came to The Camillian Social Center Rayong
for a memorial service in memory of the dead at The Camillian
Social Center Rayong. This activity was in front of the pagoda
which contains the remains of the dead. We hope that in the
Love of God, they will be together in the heaven.
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On the 3™ of November our kids came to have lunch with
support from the staffs of Thai Scandic Steel Co., Ltd. And then
they participated in fun activities with a group of the students
from Rayongwittayakom School. Thank you very much for a
smile for our kids.
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On the 10™ of November our kids came to take part in activities
at the center with all the other children at the center they
enjoyed having lunch and ice-cream with the support from Ms.
Jiratta and her family for on the occasion of Ms. Jiratta’
birthday. Thank you for visiting and helping us. We wish you
health and happiness.
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On the 14™ of November a caregiver from the Garden of Eden
took Nutkamol Khunsri or Pun Pun to the center to receive the



vaccine to prevent Poliomyelitis disease from the staffs of Mab-
Ta Phut hospital. This vaccine is for the little kids.
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On the 17" of November our kids came to the center and had the
training for HIV/AIDS education from the staff of the
HIV/AIDS Prevention.

For lunch, our kids were very happy to have delicious special
food from a group of kind people of Sattaheab, Chonburi
Province. They offered lunch to all the members of the
Camillian Social Center Rayong on the occasion of the birthday
of Mrs. Sriphai and Mr. No and Miss. Nopphamas
Saenphaisarn. We wished them happiness and health. God
blessed them.



Our kids had a lot of activities to do all day. And in the evening
time, our kids had a good opportunity to practice how to cook
with our nurse. They were very proud and enjoyed having
dinner.
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On the 18™ of November our kids came to the center and did
activities with the administrators of The Chivantarak
Foundation. Kind people came to organize the activity to help
and supported us. We would like to give them our sincere
thanks.
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The Garden of Eden
165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand
Tel / Fax: 0 — 3896 - 1568



